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Finnish Financial Supervisory Authority's decision on systemic risk buffer 

 

By a decision made on 29 June 2018, Finnish Financial Supervisory Authority has set an additional capital 
requirement of one (1) percent to The Mortgage Society of Finland. The requirement is set on the basis of 
structural features in the financial system (systemic risk buffer) and it shall be met with consolidated 
Common Equity Tier 1 capital. The decision takes effect on 1 July 2019. 
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